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To the Members of the ARRL Board of Directors and the PSC:  

 

From: DXAC – Prepared and submitted by John C. Yodis, K2VV, Chairman  

 

Date: December 31, 2020  

 

Subject: January 2021 Report  

 

 

The committee wishes to express its appreciation to Matt Holden, K0BBC and Mike Ritz, W7VO for coming 

directly to the members with a response to issues raised in the Committee’s June 2020 report. 

 

Old Business 

 

Overseas amateurs continue to press DXAC members to support entity status for new jurisdictions. While 

members generally adhere to Newington’s instructions to ignore such requests, they feel this is impolite and 

unprofessional. In the future, an official position statement from Newington should be made available to the 

committee. The chairman could then reply with that on behalf of the DXAC.   

 

Some members were still disappointed that Newington is not willing to make easily available on the ARRL 

website the status of DXpeditions that have not been approved for DXCC. Detailed explanations are not 

necessary, just a simple phrase such as “not valid for DXCC” or “under review” would suffice. 

 

New Business 

  

The Committee unanimously rejected a proposal from Southeastern Division Director Mickey Baker N4MB 

to apply new definitions for DXCC credit for remote operation. Members feel that “the horse is out of the 

barn” regarding remote operation and any changes would not be productive.  

 

Sadly, the Committee wishes to acknowledge the contributions of Southeast Division representative Pete 

Rimmel N8PR who became a silent key earlier this year. 

 

December 31, 2020 is my last day serving on the DXAC. It has been a pleasure working with some of the 

country’s premier DXers. I wish everyone a happy and prosperous 2021 and sunspots galore!   

 

Respectfully submitted:  

 

73  

 

John C. Yodis, K2VV 

Midwest Division DXAC Representative / Chairman  

 
 

 

 



 
 

DX ADVISORY COMMITTEE MEMBERS 

 

 Atlantic – Chris Shalvoy, K2CS; cshalvoy@att.net      
512 Beechwood Dr., East Rochester, NY 14445-2036    
 
Central - Jim O’Connell, W9WU; w9wu@arrl.net       
512 West Elm Ave., La Grange, IL 60525     
 
Dakota – Ron Dohmen, NØAT; ron@N0AT.net      
125 Magnolia La., Plymouth, MN 55441       
 
Delta – Steven T. Rutledge, N4JQQ; steven.t_rutledge@gmail.com      
4540 Shady Grove Road, Memphis, TN 38117      
  
Great Lakes – Stanley K. Arnett, AC8W; AC8W@comcast.net    
801 Range Road, Marysville, MI 48040     
 
Hudson – Saul M. Abrams, K2XA; K2XA@arrl.net     
307 Maple Rd Slingerlands, NY, 12159-3615      
 
Midwest – TBA 
 
New England – Bob Beaudet, W1YRC; W1YRC@verizon.net     
30 Rocky Crest Rd., Cumberland, RI 02864     
 
Northwestern – Richard Swanson, K7BTW; K7BTW@arrl.net    
114 Raintree Loop SE, Rainier, WA 98576-9701      
 
Pacific – Ken Anderson, K6TA; K6TA@arrl.net      
Box 853, Pine Grove, CA 95665      
 
Roanoke – Gary Dixon, K4MQG; gdixon@comporium.net      
1606 Crescent Ridge, Fort Mill, SC 29715     
 
Rocky Mountain – Richard D. Williams, K8ZTT; k8ztt@yahoo.com    
11347 E. Grant Road, Franktown, CO  80116    
 
Southeastern – Richard Baxter, K5TF; k5tf58@gmail.com     
1416 Stratfield Circle, Atlanta, GA 30319     
 
Southwestern – Mark Weiss, K6FG; K6FG@arrl.net     
6151 Ellenview Ave., Woodland Hills, CA  91367    
 
West Gulf – Coy Day, N5OK (Vice Chairman); N5OK@arrl.net     
20685 SW 29th St., Union City, OK 73090-6817    
 
RAC – John Scott, VE1JS; ve1js@ns.sympatico.ca       
324 Churchhill Road, Sandy Cove, NS, Canada B0V 1E0   
 
Board Liaison – Mike Ritz, W7VO; w7vo@arrl.org      
33643 Burma Road, Scappoose, OR 97056      
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Staff Liaison – Bart Jahnke, W9JJ; w9jj@arrl.org      
225 Main St., Newington, CT  06111     
 
Administrative Liaison – Sharon Taratula; staratula@arrl.org     
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